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Sidewalk Construction is Happening in Your Neighborhood in 2020! 

 

Randolph Avenue and McKnight Road Sidewalk Projects 

   

 

What is happening? 

The projects will add sidewalks and improve 

pedestrian crossings in your neighborhood. See the 

project map on reverse side. 

 

When is it happening? 

Sidewalk work is planned for July through October 

2020. 

 

How will the project impact you? 

Please expect short-term disruption of travel ways by 

people, materials, and equipment. Full street closures 

are not expected; however, street parking will have 

temporary bans as the work is underway.   

 

What’s the cost? 

The total estimated cost of this project is $400,000. 

The project is funded by the city and by Ramsey 

County. There are no assessments for property 

owners.   

  

PROJECT DETAILS 

 

Sidewalks 

Sidewalks will be constructed near the edge of the public 

right-of-way with a tree boulevard. ADA-compliant 

pedestrian ramps will also be constructed. 

 

Parking and driveways 

Please watch for temporary parking bans to allow 

construction crews to move in and out of your neighborhood 

quickly and safely.  

 

Property owners who have driveways impacted by project 

construction will be notified in advance to any temporary 

access issues.  

 

Existing boulevard gardens and sprinklers 

If you have personal property, fences, plantings, or sprinkler 

systems in the public right-of-way, please remove them. 

Otherwise, they may be damaged during construction. The 

project will not replace or repair damages to property in the 

public right-of-way. 

 

Trees in the boulevard 

Because of Emerald Ash Borer, all Ash trees in the area will be 

removed. Additional tree removals may be necessary where 

they conflict with the sidewalk.  

 

How can you learn more? 

1. Project updates are available on online at 

www.stpaul.gov/construction. 

2. If you have additional questions or comments, 

contact Barb Mundahl at 651-266-6112 or  

barbara.mundahl@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 

 

http://www.stpaul.gov/construction
http://www.stpaul.gov/construction
mailto:%20barbara.mundahl@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:%20barbara.mundahl@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:%20barbara.mundahl@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:%20barbara.mundahl@ci.stpaul.mn.us


 

PROJECT MAP 

 
 
 


